
 
 

MILFORD TREE COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING 

MONDAY, MARCH 9, 2009 AT 7:00 P.M. 
CONFERENCE ROOM  A,  PARSONS COMPLEX 

 
 
 

Call to order 

 
 
Administrative Matters- 
The trees that Planters Choice donated to Milford Trees inc were picked up and are in the 
nursery.  Most will be used to replant the Senior Center when the drainage is complete. 
The Elm in front the Taylor building was trimmed today by Long Hill Tree Service. 
Celebration of Trees Annual Party will be on March 15th from 4 to 6 pm. 
 
Tree Warden Report 
 
Arboretum 
 
Open Grants & Grant Applications 
04-05 CDBG - In-Town Arboretum (Glenn Dreyer consultant) 
05-06 CDBG – Greening of the Post Road Phase 1 
08-09 USFS-- Greening of  Post Road, Part 3 
 
Tree Inventory/Management Plan 
 
 
Storm Damage Assessment 
Still waiting to hear from Homeland Security 
 
 
Tree Nursery 
 
Street Tree Replacements 
12 additional trees to be planted at Anderson Ave. playground March 21, 2009 by 
volunteers and the boy scouts. All are invited to participate.  We start at 9:00 am. 
Greening of Post Road 
Kate will update 
 
Arbor Day this year will be celebrated at Meadowside School with the planting of 6 trees 
from our Nursery. 
 
XII. Educational Initiatives 



 
 
Interagency Review Matters  

 
Adjournment 
 
 
 
Any individual with a disability who needs special assistance to participate in the meeting should 

contact the Director of Community Development at 203-783-3230, five (5) days prior to the 
meeting, if possible. 

 


